
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kindergarten News from 
Miss Bower’s Class 
October 10, 2013 

 

Our Week! 
This week we continued to talk about the fall season and spent time discussing 
the changes that we see during this season. Next week, we will focus on leaves 
and how they change. During Writer’s Workshop, we have started to write 

true stories from our own lives. I encourage you to ask you child to tell you a 
story out loud. Sharing their stories out loud will make it easier to transfer their 

ideas to paper! 
This week was also fire prevention week! Our class had a discussion about how 
we would be safe if there was ever a fire. We discussed the rules we already 
know about fire safety in school. Talk to your child about your safety plan at 

home and where your meeting place is!  
In Math Workshop, we worked on counting a set of objects and making a 

matching set with our own objects and then recording the number. Continue to 
practice counting at home!  

 

 

 
Clifford is 
going home 

with,  
Jacob! 



 

Important Dates: 

October 11th and 14th: NO 

School 

October 23- Library 

October 31- Half Day for K-

6, Halloween Parade and Party! 

 

 

 

FYI 
Those of you that are available to volunteer, keep your eyes open 
for a volunteer calendar! This will be coming home within the next 
couple of weeks. I will indicate days that work for our schedule and 

you can sign up for a day(s) to come in. Thank you for being 
patient as we have gotten used to the routines of school!!  

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

Some of the Great Read 

Alouds from this Week! 
 

Apple Trouble- Ragnhild 
Scamell 

 
Stop, Drop, and Roll- Margery 

Cuyler 
 

Firebears: The Rescue Team- 
Rhonda Gowler Greene 

 
 
 
 
 


